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Criteria for sending questions for the  
2020 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in advance. 

The company give importance to the rights of shareholders and good corporate 
governance practice regarding the equitable treatment of shareholders. The company gives 
shareholders the opportunity to submit questions for the 2020 annual general meeting of 
shareholders in advance. By requesting a written question complete with name-surname and 
telephone number to the company via the channels as follow: 

1.   E-mail: ir@spcg.co.th or info@spcg.co.th 

2.   By post to the Company Secretary and Corporate Governance 
SPCG Public Company Limited 
No. 1 Capital Work Place Building 10th Flr.,  
Soi. Jamjan, Klongton-Nua, Watthana 
Bangkok 10110. 
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